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165th Session of the Council - written Correspondence Procedure 

Item 7.1: Report of the 31st Session of the Regional Conference for Africa 

Secretariat response to written questions from the Council 

 

FAO expresses appreciation for the submission of comments by Members. 
 

FAO is already working on the recommendations as defined in the Report of the 31st Session of the 

Regional Conference for Africa (ARC). FAO thanks the Government of Zimbabwe for its comprehensive 

comments that are line with the Report of the 31st Session of the Africa Regional Conference. 

 


